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DNBS.CC.PD.No.208 /03.10.01/2010-11                                            January 27, 2011 
 
To 
All NBFCs 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Services to Persons with Disability - Training Programme for Employees 
 
 
In terms of DNBS.CC.PD.No. 191/03.10.01/2010-11 dated July 27, 2010, NBFCs were 
advised that there shall be no discrimination in extending products and facilities 
including loan facilities to the physically / visually challenged applicants on grounds of 
disability and that they may also advise their branches to render all possible assistance 
to such persons for availing of the various business facilities. 
 
2. In continuation to the above, NBFCs are advised that  they may include a suitable 
module containing the rights of persons with disabilities guaranteed to them by the law 
and international conventions, in all  the training programmes  conducted for their 
employees at all levels. Further, NBFCs may ensure redressal of grievances of persons 
with disabilities under the Grievance Redressal Mechanism already set up by them.     
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
(D. Mishra) 
Chief General Manager 

http://www.rbi.org.in/scripts/NotificationUser.aspx?Id=5909&Mode=0

